Oshawa

PUC Networks Inc.

100 Simcoe Street South, Oshawa, Ontario L1H 7M7 « Tel. (905) 723-4623 « Fax (905) 723-7947 « E-mail contactus@opuc.on.ca

By RESS and Courier
October 28, 2016

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. (ED 2002-0560)
2013 IRM Rate Application (EB-2014-0101)

In accordance with the Board’s Decision and Order issued on November 12, 2015, which approved OPUCN’s
five year custom rate plan (EB-2014-0101), OPUCN is filing a request to adjust 2017 rates. The electronic
submission includes an Adobe submission of the Manager’s Summary. In addition, two printed copies are being
delivered to your attention.

Any questions regarding this submission should be directed to the undersigned.

Yours truly,

(s,

Philip Martin
VP, Finance and Regulatory Compliance
(905) 723-4626 ext 5250

pmartin@opuc.on.ca

Encl.

Delivering operational excellence to our customers, through a safe, profit oriented, regulated distribution system



